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April 26, 2021 
 
 
 

 
Anne Marie Fleming 
Special Education Teacher 
Vicksburg High School 
Vicksburg 
 
Dear Anne Marie, 
 
CONGRATULATIONS!  You have been selected as a recipient of the 2020-2021 Excellence in Special 
Education Award for your school district.  
 
Kalamazoo RESA’s Special Education Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) commends you for your 
work with students who have special needs.  Nominations for the Excellence in Special Education 
Award were made by parents, guardians, family members or students. 
 
As parents, we are encouraged to find staff willing to understand the special needs of our children 
and their importance.  You are making a difference in the lives of all children. 
 
We appreciate your efforts and THANK YOU on behalf of our students.  A notification of award 
recipients will be provided to your district administrators and a certificate will be sent to the Special 
Education Director. 
 
Congratulations, again, on being chosen to receive this award. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

The Special Education Parent Advisory Committee 

(PAC) 

 
 
 
C:  Adam Brush, Principal 
     Mark Bielang, Superintendent 
     Jeanine Mattson-Gearhart, Director of Special Education 
 


